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As Sequestration Causes Push for Unrequited Patriotism, Government
Contractors Should Just Say No - Interview with John Chierichella
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As sequestration and the spending cuts that come with it stand to impact nearly all Americans, the effect is
even more direct for the government contractors who rely on that spending to get paid. So as government
procurement offices ask contractors to do more with less, and simply be more patriotic, our guest on LXBN TV
says they should “just say no.” That guest is Sheppard Mullin Partner John Chierichella, author on the
Government Contracts, Investigations & International Trade Blog.


